
 

Equipment  

Scholarship  

Program 
The KGPA Board of Directors is offering their equipment scholarship program to junior members of the KGPA. 
The equipment being awarded this year are two pairs of cordless clippers (two recipients will be selected). All 
interested applicants need their parents’ permission and must send in the completed form, along with a short 
essay explaining why they would like to receive the scholarship. 
                

ELIGIBILITY: 

1. Must be a junior member of the KGPA. 
2. Send a short essay to keystonegoatproducers@gmail.com by October 14, 2023. 
3. Applicant must clearly state that they are applying for the equipment scholarship in their essay. 
4. All previous KPGA Equipment Scholarship winners are not eligible to apply. 
5. Chosen recipients will be notified prior to and must be present at the 2023 KGPA Banquet (Saturday, 

November 4th, 2023 at the Penn Township Volunteer Fire Company - Newville, PA). KGPA will have a 
photo taken of the recipient that may be used on the KGPA website, Facebook page, brochures, etc. 

                

APPLICANT: 

Name:            Age:      

Address:                

Phone:                

Email:                 

 

PARENT: 

I,       (print name), parent of above applicant, give permission for my 
child to participate in the Equipment Scholarship Program and if chosen, allow KGPA to use their photo on 
promotional material such as the KGPA website, Facebook page, and brochures. 

Parent Signature:          Date:      

 

Please email form and essay to keystonegoatproducers@gmail.com 

 

Entries must be 

received by  

October 14,  

2023 
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